
Welcome to your new building!
We’re excited to welcome students and staff to their brand-new building as part of the continuing upgrade to 
enhance and support education opportunities and learning outcomes for the students of Cronulla High School.  

On Day 1, Term 1 this year, students from Years 7 to 12 moved into 6 new teaching spaces and now Building L is 
finished and ready to welcome students. 

The completion of Building L is another milestone in the Cronulla High School upgrade project, with final 
works to be completed in 2025.  

Building L is now complete
A brand-new two-storey building featuring:
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Renovations to Buildings A and D are continuing and are expected to be completed early next year. 

student and staff 
amenities

4 teaching and 
general learning 
spaces

New Building L at Cronulla High School

forecourt

administration  
area

a new staff car park

staff spaces

For more information 

Phone: 1300 482 651 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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More information

You can find more information about  
the project at edu.nsw.link/ 
Cronulla-HS-Upgrade or by  
scanning the QR code.

If you have any questions about this 
project, you can contact School 
Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on the following contact details.

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New teaching and learning spaces

New carpark

New teaching and learning spaces

Forecourt

Thank you for your patience during construction and the upgrades. We are thrilled to deliver this 
project for the school community.
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